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Upcoming Events 

2023 

 

March 3 – Next committee    

         meeting, 

7.15pm 

 

April 7 – 10th:30th 

Anniversary celebration. 

Pearl & parasol and tie & top 

hat theme. 

From the editor 

WOW – What a weekend we have just had. The 

weather did not deter the record number of 

attendees at our famous annual Mini Rally during 

Waitangi Weekend. Camaraderie and friendship is 

alive and well at WOS and it was a pleasure 

welcoming members from other Naturists clubs in 

New Zealand. It never ceases to amaze, the 

common ground naturism has on members which 

banishes any feelings of shyness or self-

consciousness. How wonderful it is to shed your 

clothes along with your inhibitions and join in the 

fun and friendship that Naturism brings.  Not 

forgetting the lifelong friendships formed along the 

way both supportive and caring and always willing to 

lend a hand. 
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The year in waiting 

Task Approval by 

committee 

Time frame for completion 

Installation of further 2 

toilets 

Awaiting council 

approval 

Time frame dependant on Council 

and contractors. 

2nd coat of paint in loos   

Annual Spring clean   Labour weekend 

 

February 2023 Committee Titbits. 

 

 Pool creepy crawly [purchased in 2017] to be replaced as it is not 

 working.   

 Deck staining to happen when weather and workers align. 

 Waitangi Mini-rally booked out @ 80. Very successful weekend.  

 The weather obliged so sports and activities were completed.   

 Driveway pot-holes need refilling. 

 NZNF replies re re-joining INF to be in by end of Feb. One so 

far from Geoff [thanks] 

  Forthcoming possible changes to WOS constitution with the 

introduction of the revised Incorporated Societies Act will be 

presented to an AGM when NZNF clarifies which apply to 

Naturist Clubs. 

 Thanks to Paul M, WOS rep at the NZNF AGM. 

 National rally/Festivals to be held at a date decided by the host 

club. 

 Easter weekend will include WOS celebrations of 30 years on 

the Matangi grounds. 

  5 new members accepted. Welcome 

           

Next meeting: Fri 3rd March @ 7:15  

 

 

Significant expenses 

Power & Gas            $1,120.84 
Minirally port-a-loo      $208.15 
Paint                            $688.52 
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Congratulations to all sports and activities champs and runner-up’s: David, Jose, Mike F, Mike T, 

Vaughan, Taddy, Cor M, Cor V, Urban, Christel, Des, Berta, Dave, Taddy, Ash, Takis, JC, Paul M, 

Kath, Dina, Windy, Eddie, Brenda, Ella-Rose, Thomas, Jethro, Samantha, Val, Alan, Glenne, Col, 

Barry, Linelle, Geraldine, and Kirk. 

Raffles, Samantha – lolly jar, Groceries - Beth, Beauty pack – Sherida, Drinks basket – John and 

Christine. 

Thank you to all participants. Without you there would be no competitions. 

 

 

 

COOKING BBQ 

1 

PRESIDENT’S WELCOME 

1 

DINNER IS SERVED 

1 

QUICK FIRE DARTS 

1 

8 BALL 

EARLY BIRD SAUSAGE AND 

BREAD  
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MASSAGES AVAILABLE 

1 
LINELLES'S LITTLE HELPER 

1 

BLOOD PRESSURE CHECKS 

1 

HAPPY HOUR 

KUBB 

1 

PETANQUE 

1 

OUR 3 

YOUNGEST   

MEMBERS 

ENJOY 

HAPPY HOUR  

BINGO 

1 
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There was this couple who had been married for 50 years. They were sitting at the breakfast table one 

morning when the old gentleman said to his wife, "Just think, honey, we've been married for 50 years." 

"Yeah," she replied, "Just think, fifty years ago we were sitting here at this breakfast table together." "I 

know," the old man said, "We were probably sitting here naked as jaybirds fifty years ago." "Well," Granny 

snickered, "What do you say...should we get naked?" Where upon the two stripped to the buff and sat down 

at the table. "You know, honey," the little old lady breathlessly replied, "My nipples are as hot for you today 

as they were fifty years ago." "I wouldn't be surprised," replied Gramps. "One's in your coffee and the 

other is in your oatmeal." 
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                                  Message from our Treasurer 

If any members have changed their address, phone number or email address, please 

email treasurer.wos@gmail.com  with new details to update the records. 

 

BOOKINGS:- 
Our facilities offer tent sites, power sites, wood fired hot tub and clubrooms with all facilities, 

solar heated pool, cabin and BBQ.  No pets allowed.  

To make bookings, please phone Peggy on 0276316883 or email 

Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

Members, as well as all visitors to WOS grounds are required to fill out and sign the visitor’s book 

situated in the clubrooms beside the registration desk. 

First Aid: FYI – We have a defibrillator on the wall and first aid kit on top of the fridge on 

the left as you walk into the clubrooms from the deck.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

            

 

 

 

 Recycling  -  

U bring it 

U take it away 

 

 Please: Always remember to wipe 

down the hand basin and 

surrounding area when you use the 

bathroom. 

                          HOT TUB 

You are welcome to use the hot tub but please: 

1. Keep the tub firebox door and enclosure 

gate closed at all times. 

2. Read the instructions on the wall adjacent 

to the hot tub regarding when to turn on 

the switches in the pump box. 

3. Text the word “pic” to 021 265 0324 to 

find out the temperature of the Hot tub. 
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Waikato Outdoor Society: 50A Trentham Road, Tamahere, RD4 3284 

Waikato Outdoor Society Inc. 

P O Box 619, Waikato Mail Centre 

Phone 027 631 6883 Hamilton 

Facebook and twitter as well. 

President:                                       President: Kevin, 0274 979 550 (president3.wos@gmail.com) 

Vice President:                               Peter, 0274 725 263 (vicepresident.wos@gmail.com) 

Treasurer:                                      Peggy (treasurer.wos@gmail.com), 

Secretary:                                      Gail (wosoutdoor@gmail.com) 

Committee:                                     David, Susanne, Linelle, Diane, Michelle 

Custodians:              Bruce, Frank and Susanne. 

Editors:                                          Peter and Diane (wos.editors@gmail.com) 

 Please direct any committee correspondence to either one or more of the email addresses above. 

If you wish to contribute to the Gonatural Nudesletter, please email John at 

editor@gonatural.co.nz  

 

 

Check out our website at WWW.waikato.gonatural.co.nz 

Email: Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

We’re on the web: https://waikato.gonatural.co.nz/ 
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